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February 18, 2020 

HOUSE BILL 2576 

Testimony of Sharon Gaede, Lyon County Treasurer 
President, Kansas County Treasurers Association 

Mr. Chairman and Members of the Taxation Committee: 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide testimony on behalf of Lyon County and as 
President of the Kansas Treasurers Association on House Bill 2576. 

The Kansas County Treasurers Association is neutral on HB2576.  This bill would have 

the mailing date of the tax statements to taxpayer’s date move from December 15 to 
December 10. 

With HB2576 just moving the date up 5 days would not have an adverse effect on the 

treasurer’s office, but we would be in opposition of moving is back further as the tax roll 
stems from the clerk’s office getting values and mill levies set.  Counties do rely on 

surrounding counties for this information when there are joint districts involved. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide written testimony as being neutral on HB2576 

as presented.  Thank you also for your time and consideration. 

Sincerely, 

 Sharon Gaede 

Kansas County Treasurers Association 
Lyon County Treasurer 

Kansas County Treasurers Association 
Sharon Gaede, Lyon County, President 


